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From: "dui" <dui@pu.ac.in> 
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Subject: Revised Circular regarding opening of University on March 4, 2023 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF UNIVERSITY INSTRUCTION 

PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

Ref.No. 

Dated.03.03.2023 

REVISED CIRCULAR 

In continuation of earlier circular dated March 2, 2023 regarding teaching departments to be open on 
March 4, 2023 (Saturday), this is for information of all Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinat ors that time 
table of Friday shall be followed on March 4th and in lieu of this, March 24th shall be observed as holiday 
in all teaching departments/ Institutes/Centres. 

Sd-
Dean of University Instruction 
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